
Memo 

To: Mayor Letham & Members of Council 

From: Councillor Strangway, Ward 5 

Date: July 11, 2017 

Subject: Noise By-Law Review 

 

Background 

The City passed a noise by-law in 2005 to regulate excessive noise and to prohibit 
specific activities during certain time frames. This by-law has been amended seven 
times with the latest amendment occurring in 2010. In recent discussions with staff they 
feel a review/update to the bylaw would be beneficial in order to address various 
complaints. 

As part of on-going by-law review and since this by-law has not been reviewed in seven 
years, the recommendation in the memo is to review the by-law and recommend 
updates if required. 

Recommendation To Council 

RESOLVED THAT the memorandum from Councillor Strangway dated July 11, 2017 
regarding Noise By-law Review, be received; and 

THAT staff be directed to review By-law 2005-025, A By-law to Regulate Noise in the 
City of Kawartha Lakes and provide a report with the results of the review and any 
recommended changes by Q1, 2018. 


